
November 17, 2021 
 
Dear Members and Friends of Christ Presbyterian Church, 
 
In February of this year we began the process of seeking and calling an Associate Pastor for 
Outreach and Evangelism to come and be a part of our church. On behalf of the Pastoral Search 
Committee I am pleased to inform you that, after much careful and prayerful consideration, we 
believe that God has led us to just the right candidate for this role, the Rev. Douglas Kortyna. 
There is information about Doug and his family in the enclosed brochure. 
 
On Sunday, December 12, we will have one combined worship service at 10:00 a.m.  Doug will 
preach, and you will have an opportunity to meet him and his family.   
 
Immediately following the service, there will be a Congregational Meeting to vote on Doug’s 
call and the Terms of Call.  The committee unanimously recommends that Doug be called for 
this role and we rejoice in God’s leading in this process. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Combs, Pastoral Search Committee Chairman 
Susan Parker 
Debbie Larson 
Bret Dodd 
Jim Perkins 
Pastor Phil Moran (ex officio)   
 


